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Information on the proposed School Street for
Allenby Primary School and Dormers Wells High School

Over the next few weeks, Ealing Council’'s School Travel team will be letting people in the local area know
about proposals to implement a School Street for your school.

Since 2020 we have been implementing School Streets, where the roads around a school are closed to
most vehicles for a short period of time (usually around an hour) at the start and end of the school day. By
April 2025, pupils, parents and neighbours of 41 schools and education providers will be benefitting from
the scheme — that's almost 19,000 children and young people across the borough.

With fewer cars on the roads School Streets help pupils feel safer on their school journey, increase walking,
cycling and other forms of active travel, and improve air quality in the borough by reducing congestion at
peak times.

A School Street for Allenby Primary School and Dormers Wells High School
So far, the boroughs School Streets programme has seen:

e areduction in school-related car use of up to 18%
e anincrease in active travel (walking, scooting, cycling) of up to 29%.

Now that we have a proven track record of success, we will be progressing with Schools Street schemes
for schools and education providers in suitable locations, unless there is a compelling reason not to.
Suitability is defined by the ability of the area to be able to deal with the likely traffic effects of a scheme
during its operational hours.

We have assessed the location of Allenby Primary School and Dormers Wells High School as suitable.
We’re now asking the school and local community if they know of any unique local circumstances we
might have missed, that we should consider before confirming the scheme. The plan and times of the
proposed School Street are on the next page.

Next steps

If there are compelling reasons why we should not proceed, please let us know by completing the survey at
https://bit.ly/SS-Allenby-DWHS by midnight 16 February. If you would like a paper copy of the survey,
please email us at SchoolStreets@ealing.gov.uk. Or, you can request one by writing to us at: School Travel
Team, Ealing Council, Perceval House, 14-16 Uxbridge Road, W5 2HL.



https://bit.ly/SS-Allenby-DWHS
mailto:SchoolStreets@ealing.gov.uk

Before you complete the online survey, please read the information in this pack. You can also find out
more:

e on our website www.ealing.gov.uk/ealingschoolstreets

e at our drop-in session in the main hall of Dormers Wells High School on 4 February, from 5 to 6pm,

e at the online drop-in on 10 February, between 6 and 7.30pm. Please book your preferred time slot
here https://bit.ly/SS-drop-in-202502

e Or you can contact us at Schoolstreets@ealing.gov.uk.

This is the proposed times and location of the School Street pedestrian and cycle zone:
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You can let us know of any compelling reasons why we should not proceed by completing the survey at
https://bit.ly/SS-Allenby-DWHS by midnight on 16 February.
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Contact us at SchoolStreets@ealing.gov.uk

- am a

; TR



http://www.ealing.gov.uk/ealingschoolstreets
https://bit.ly/SS-drop-in-202502
mailto:Schoolstreets@ealing.gov.uk
https://bit.ly/SS-Allenby-DWHS
mailto:SchoolStreets@ealing.gov.uk

